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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 1, 2019

TO: Honorable Chris Turner, Chair, House Committee on Higher Education
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2197 by Frullo (Relating to an agreement between a school district and public

institution of higher education to provide a dual credit program to high school students
enrolled in the district.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that the provisions of the bill relating to dual credit agreements between school
districts and institutions of higher education could be absorbed using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 320 Texas Workforce Commission, 701 Texas Education Agency, 781
Higher Education Coordinating Board
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